
 
Monday 12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
As you will know from your diary dates, we are holding our annual Sport’s Day on 
Friday 23rd June. 
 
The children enjoy the team work aspect of ‘potted sports’ and the competitive 
aspect of traditional sports, so again we have decided to combine the two events 
and, providing the weather is kind, make a day of it.    
 
Potted sports in the morning (involving the whole school) will begin at 9:30 am and 
will last approximately two hours. If you are able to help with the potted sports 
event then please complete and return the slip below by Tuesday 20th June. We will 
notify you of the arrangements before the events start. 
 
From 12:00 there will be a family picnic on the field to which everyone is invited. 
Each class teacher will bring the children to the field, if you can make yourselves 
known to your child’s teacher they will be sent to where you are sat.  Please note, 
that if parents are unable to attend, the remaining children will each lunch together 
under the canopy to allow us to safeguard and look after those children who are still 
in our care. 
 
Traditional sports (involving all year groups) will commence at 1pm with a view to 
finishing at approximately 3.15pm.   
 
 
We hope the weather will be kind and that you can come along and enjoy the day 
with your child. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Bell 
 
 
Sports Day Friday 23rd June. 
 
I am able to offer help in the morning of the Potted Sports Event 
 
 
Signed……………………………… 
 
Child’s Name……………………….  Class ………………………………. 
 

 


